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Happy Holidays from the VFW

The VFW wishes everyone a happy and safe holiday
season

Dec 21, 2017

KANSAS CITY, Mo. - The Veterans of Foreign Wars of the U.S. extends its warmest
season’s greetings to all of our nation’s veterans, service members, and their families and
advocates.

Many of us will be fortunate enough to celebrate the holidays with family and friends from
the comfort and safety of our own homes, but please remember that thousands of soldiers,
sailors, airmen, Marines and Coast Guardsmen will be spending this sacred time separated
from their loved ones by great distances. Please pray for their safe return to their families at
home.

From our VFW family to yours, please have a safe and joyous holiday season.
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